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Dear Committee, 

Please accept this submission to the Legislative Council’s Select Committee Inquiry into the 

Proposal to Raise the Warragamba Dam Wall. I consent to this submission and my name 

being published in full. 

I care nothing for property developers and the expansion of ugly, little box housing 

development in the floodplains of the Hawkesbury-Nepean. 

What I do care about is protecting our World Heritage listed National Park, the animals and 

plants who live there and the sacred sites of the Gundugurra people who have walked this 

land for thousands of years. This land is their history, their precious Dreaming! and the NSW 

government wants to ruin it when there are other options which won't ruin this precious place 

forever. 

We cannot keep destroying bushland for the sake of housing as we never, ever get it back. 

Regards 

Gillian Fitzgerald  

 
 


